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Your letter of January 17th has been received, and =; ’ 
I want to thank you for writing to me in connection with your project. 

Our report concerning the assassination of President 
Kennedy and the murder of Lee Harvey Oswald has been forwarded 
to the Presidential Commission. This Commission will determine 
any future dissemination of our report. 

Perhaps you will want to contact your local newspapers 
for whatever material they might be able to furnish. , 

Sincerely yours, 
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